
 

 

Calendar of Events 2021 
 

Subject to change with ongoing COVID restrictions 
 

 

Friday 26 End of Term PBL BBQ   
  11:10am - 11:45am 
 

Tuesday 30 Presentation Day Update 
  Information on page 2 
 

December  
 

Wednesday 8 Stage 2 Movies Excursion 
 

Thursday 9 Year 6 Farewell and Graduation 
  More information to follow 
 

Friday 10 Kindergarten Graduation  
  More information to follow 
 

Thursday 16  Term 4 - Last Day for Students 
 

Friday 17  Staff Development Day 
  9:30am - 3:10pm 

 

Term 4 Week 7 UPDATE          19 November 2021 

Year 2 Intensive Swimming  

Year 2 students enjoyed an intense week of swimming 
during week 7. Each class participated in two swimming 
lessons over the four days. Whilst the weather was cool 
on Monday, it gradually warmed up as the week  
progressed.  
 

Students were taught under the great expertise of  
Mrs Denby, Miss Weeks and Josh Clayton. Miss Tracy 
and Miss Wendy also assisted in the pool. By the end of 
the week students had developed more confidence in 
the water and had improved their general swimming 
techniques.  
 

Thank you to all the school staff involved in making this 
vital experience such a success.  
 

Mrs Libby Smith Relieving Assistant Principal  

 

2022 Kindergarten Enrolment  
 

If you have a child ready for kindergarten or you know 
someone who has a child ready to start school next 
year please contact the school and ask for an 
enrolment pack. 
 

If you are out of zone you will need to complete an out 
of zone application. These applications are considered 
by a panel who will decide whether to accept or  
decline the enrolment based on the information  
provided. 
 

When enrolling a student into a government school, you 
will need to have a number of documents.  
 

Please provide a copy of a standard birth certificate  
(commemorative birth certificates cannot be used for  
enrolment), Australian Immunisation Register (AIR)  
statement/certificate and several documents proving 
residential address in the name of the enrolling parent 
or carer.  
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Leonie Byrne, Principal 

Managing Covid Close Contacts - Rapid Antigen Home Test Kits 
(RAHT)  
 

NSW Health has approved the use of Rapid Antigen Home Test kits as an option to 
get your child back into school for face-to-face learning from day 8 in the event 
they are identified as a close contact.  
 

Your child is required to have a covid test as soon as possible after being identified as a 
close contact and then again at day 6. If this test is negative then you are eligible to start 
the RAHT. Once you have your kit you will then be able to test your child each morning 
and if the test is negative your child will be able to come to school for the day once the 
test result is uploaded via the CareSafe app. Your child will still need to isolate until day 
14 outside school hours as this exemption only applies to school. This means they can 
return to school on day 8 rather than after 14 days. 

The test is optional and is conducted at home under adult supervision. Of course, the best course of action is keep 
your child home if they have any covid symptoms. For more information on the RAHT or to pick up a kit please 
phone the office on 6765 8426. 

Opportunity Class Placement Test  
 

This test was scheduled for Wednesday 16 November 
and was postponed due to our school becoming 
non - operational. 
 

Parents/carers of students who were to sit the test will 
be notified of a new date by the High Performance Unit.  

Year 6 Graduation, Kindergarten  
Graduation and Year 6 Farewell  
 

Information around the organisation of the Year 6  
Graduation, Kindergarten Graduation and the Year 6 
Farewell will be distributed shortly.  
 

These activities will be impacted by COVID-19 protocols 
set by NSW Health. Your cooperation will be greatly  
appreciated as we navigate health orders to make sure 
focus is maintained on ensuring the children have a 
wonderful time.  

Presentation Day  
 

Again, this year, due to Covid-19 restrictions, we are unable to travel to the TREC to hold our Presentation Day.  
 

Presentations to award recipients will take place next week in our school Hall. Please see dates below. 
 

 

Tamworth South Public School 2021 Presentation Day  

Plans for Presentation Day are well underway. As with last year, we will have a modified Presentation format 
due to COVID – 19.   

The celebration of student success and achievement is important, and we look forward to acknowledging our  
students.   
 

Unfortunately parents/carers will not be allowed to attend. 

We will be holding our celebrations in the Hall. As part of our COVID Safe plan, we will have to separate our  
students and celebrate achievements as Stage groups.  
 

The Presentations will be filmed and photos will be taken. 
 

Thursday 2 December – 10:00am – 11:00am – Stage 1  
 

Monday 6 December – 12:30pm – 1:30pm – Stage 2  

Tuesday 7 December – 12:30pm – 1:30pm – Stage 3  

Wednesday 8 December – 12:30pm – 1:30pm – Major Awards  

Friday 10 December – 9:30am – 11:00am – Early Stage 1  

We look forward to celebrating all of our student’s successes this year.   
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Mobile Phones and other Devices 
 
Friendly reminder! Some children have not been 
handing their mobile phones into the office when 
they arrive at school. 
 
Children who bring mobile phones and other devices to 
school are required to hand them into the office upon 
arrival at school and to pick them up at the end of the 
day. 
 
We have purchased soft cases to put the phones in. 
 
The cases will have the child’s name written on them so 
there will not be any confusion over who owns which 
phone. 
 
Remember the school will not be responsible for lost, 
damaged or stolen phones. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

A New digital school visitor check-in system is 
here 
 
We’ve partnered with Service NSW to give every visitor 
a streamlined way to check in and out any NSW  
government school.  
 
Visit  
https://education.nsw.gov.au/publ.../school-visitor-check
-in for more information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NSW Department of 

Education 

https://www.facebook.com/ServiceNSW?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWHzOWeCUVaId1jP9xV76S7bcZclIb6DL1pkvASrPwvNgditrEPDhZbV4MTuae3s-_O2wUKkj5HRMep6REYH3jXiwszdU_iX1H9qagHGwBCQDanRvlec-zghF5Ecb6sBUEp0VKnCRyHjOBD45LkR3sODALhaoE8li0ZbXNsPtUfBg&__tn__=-%5dK-y-R
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/school-visitor-check-in?fbclid=IwAR2Kpsy01dSQ80Q6BOOynPyYr6nGzUHmMp64FWSIZiKbyn0K6hwVrdD5WSU
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/school-visitor-check-in?fbclid=IwAR2Kpsy01dSQ80Q6BOOynPyYr6nGzUHmMp64FWSIZiKbyn0K6hwVrdD5WSU
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Medical Conditions 
 
It is important that you notify the school if your child 
has a medical condition. This needs to be supported 
by your Doctor. 
 
Your Doctor will provide you with a Medical 
Action Plan, this action plan is only active for 12 
months. 
 
It is a legal requirement that you provide the 
school with a current and updated plan each year. 
 
This notification should occur either at the time of 
enrolment, or if your child is enrolled as soon after 
diagnosis as possible. 
 
This ensures that the school community provides your 
child with the most effective support possible. 
 
Please call the school if this applies to your child, so 
we can share information and clarify each other’s 
expectations. 

Message to Parents/Carers 
 
If you need to get a message to your child, please 
phone the school on 6567 8426 before 2:30pm to  
ensure that your child receives your message before 
bell time. 
 
Messages after 2:30pm we cannot guarantee that 
they will reach your child in time. 

Student PBL Star of the Month Nominations 
Term 4 Week 7 

 
ES1 Star Nominations 
 

Tulierah Livermore - KW-23 
Taylanah Slater - KW-23 
Holly Richmond - KT-22 
Jayden Oliver - KT-22 
Achilles Curtis - KB-34 
Alexander Hempstead - KB-34 
Ryan Wheatley - KH-21 
Leonard Carlson - KH-21 
Savannah Abra - KO-24 
Aiya McCahon - KO-24 
 

Stage 1 Star Nominations 
 

Marnie Stockman-Walters - 2S-17 
Chaise Cook - 2S-17 
Kaidance Davis - 2N-16 
Jeveah Cubis - 2N-16 
Brooklyn McMaster - 1R-20 
Ryan Ezendu - 1R-19 
Christopher Evans - 1I-19 
Baylor Kent - 1I-19 
Angel-Lee Lysaght - 1O-18 
Noah Munro-Adams - 1O-18 
 

Stage 2 Star Nominations 
 
 

Harmony Walsh - 4G-05 
Remas Ibrahim - 4G-05 
Jayden Dixon - 4S-04 
Beau Deitrich - 4S-04 
Christopher Maxwell - 4S-04 
Wachirawat Pajikha - 3G-09 
Bella Wilkinson - 3G-09 
Blaize Nowland - 3L-08 
Pypah Burwell - 3L-08 
Cayden Jeffriess-Tapper - 3P-07 
Jarrod Smith - 3P-07 
Tyler Gibbs - 3P-07 
Kaylee Dyke - 3/4W-06 
Timothy Sykes - 3/4W-06 
Tyson Bartolo - 26H 
 

Stage 3 Star Nominations 
 

Thor Graham - 6B-12 
Lilly Tindall - 6B-12 
Issac Stackman - 6A-11 
Morgan Lockyer - 6A-11 
Toby Chambers - 6W-10 
Indiah King - 6W-10 
Jezyha Johns - 5N-01 
Peyton Barker - 5N-01 
Taryn Stewart - 5/6J-36 
Joshua Robson - 5/6J-36 
 

 
 

PBL Week 7 Awards 
K-6 

 

 
Emily Hammond - 2N-16 
Vivian Baily- 2S-17 
Dustin Chapman - KO-24 
 
Matilda Bailey - 6W-10 
Kloey Scott - 3P-07 

  Preston Winsor - 5M-03 
 

Coffee Vouchers:  
Jenny Swain 
Michelle Sisson 
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Class 26H - Kirby Hollis 
 

In class 26H students have been working hard at using adjectives to describe place 
within the story Possum Magic by Mem Fox. 

Book Club 
2021 

 
Orders Close for Issue 8 on  

Friday 3 December 2021 
 

No late orders can be accepted 
 

All orders need to be given to  
Mr Bailey in the Library. 

 

Please do not take them to the Office 
 

Thank you  
Mr Bailey 

 

Please Note:  
This is the last issue of Book Club for this year. 

 

An online catalogue and ordering with LOOP is  
available as well at 

 

https://mybookclubs.scolastic.com.au/ 
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Let Loose Fun Day 
 

On  Friday 19 November students participated in the Let Loose 
Fun Day. Students rotated through game based activities.  
 
The day was a lot of fun and gave students  the opportunity to 
demonstrate team work and cooperation. 

 
more photos on page 7 
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Important things to Remember 
 
• Please bring a hat for outdoor play. 

• Children will need to bring morning tea, 
lunch, afternoon tea and snacks. 

• Lunch is occasionally eaten while we are out 
on excursions. Please do not pack hot  
lunches on these days. 

• Children are permitted to bring DS, iPods 
and other electrical devices (they must not 
be able to access wifi on these devices). 
Games must be appropriate. Staff take no 
responsibility for the lost or damaged 
games/consoles. Mobile phones are not 
permitted at the centre. 

• Children are encouraged to wear enclosed 
shoes and shirts with sleeves. 

• Please advise staff if your child will be 
absent for a day you have booked in for.  

 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER THE FOOD CIRCLE 
WHEN PACKING YOUR CHILD’S LUNCH. 
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PIANO TUITION 
 
 

Is your child interested in learning the piano? 
 Lessons are available. 

 
Where: Tamworth South Public School 
 
When:  Thursdays in school hours 
 
Time:  20min lesson 
 
Cost: $20.00 per lesson/$200 per term 
 
 
 
PLEASE ASK AT THE OFFICE FOR A NOTE. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Flute Lessons on Tuesdays 

 
Julia Cain (Bmus Amus) 

 
Email: flutetute@hotmail.com or 

 
Facebook:  Flute Tute 

 
https://www.facebook.com/juliacain.flutetute 

 
 

$10.00 per 20 minute lesson, pay one session in  
advance 
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Parents and Citizens 

Our P&C meetings are held on 
the third Wednesday of the 
month at the new time of 
5:00pm. 

 
The next P&C meeting will be 
advised as soon as we can  
confirm a day, venue will be  
Advised also. 
 
Confirm COVID protocols apply -  
Mask up, QR code in/out plus  
social distancing. 

Canteen News 
The Canteen will be operating.  

Due to COVID restrictions. Only 
orders completed via the 
Flexsichools App or by phoning 
the school on 6765 8426 leave a 
message and I will get back to 
you as soon as I can. 

Please be advise that I will be  
operating the canteen on my own, 
so please be patient if phoning 
through an order. 
 

I strongly encourage everyone to 
download the Flexischools App to 
use. 
 

This will apply to icy poles and 
such. I will add these onto  
Flexischools for the foreseeable 
future. 
 

However ... if icy poles are ordered 
with their lunches they will need to 
be picked up from the canteen after 
their lunches have been eaten so 
they do not melt. 
 

Please tell your children to eat their 
lunches first, then they can come to 
the canteen and collect their icy 
poles. 
 

Please note: we will NOT be 
accepting cash at the moment. 
 

Thank you for you understanding 
 

Michelle Weber 

 

P&C Clothing Pool 
 
The clothing pol will only be  
operating remotely. Due to COVID 
restrictions. 
 
Parents/carers can phone the 
school on 6765 826 or inbox the 
P&C Facebook page arrange an 
order. 
 
Please note: we will NOT be  
accepting cash at the moment. 
 
Thank you 

EFTPOS PAYMENTS 
 

Although parents/carers are  
restricted from the school grounds 
at the moment, we can still help 
you with hoodies and the clothing 
pool. 
 

EFTPOS payments can be taken 
over the phone .Please phone the 
school on 6765 8426 leave a  
message and I will get back to you 
as soon as possible. 
 
 

Thank you  
 
 
 
Michelle Weber 

Canteen Manager 

Canteen/Uniform Shop 

through Flexischools Term 4 
 

Uniform Shop 
 

If you are  placing an order through Flexischools you will need to place the 
order by 5:00pm the day before. 
 

You will need to open your App 

• Choose ''shop'' 

• Click green order button 

• Choose your delivery date 

• Click through the categories to find what you need 

• Confirm your order 

• Choose your payment type 

Your order with your invoice will be sent to your child's classroom to take 
home. 
 

Please phone 6765 8426 with any queries. Please leave a message at the 
office and I will get in contact with you as soon as I can. 
 

If you require an exchange of sizes please keep all tags on the items if you 
wish to exchange. 
 

Please not :- that no cash is being accepted, at the Clothing Pool or the 
Canteen at the moment due to COVID restrictions. 
 

Thank you  
 

Michelle Weber 
Canteen Manager 
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Lost Property Boxes 
 

Located 

• Outside canteen 

• K-2 boys toilet 

Flexischools App has been updated. 
Please read the following 
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